
 

 

Do Your Workplace Posters and Employment Law 
Pamphlets Need a Spring Cleaning? 
April 9, 2019 

DFEH Family and Medical Leave and Pregnancy Leave Poster 

As of April 1, 2019, California employers with 20 or more employees 
should make sure they have posted the Department of Fair Employment 
and Housing’s (“DFEH”) new Family Care and Medical Leave and 
Pregnancy Disability Leave notice (DFEH-100-21/March 2019). Previously, 
only employers with 50 or more employees were required to post the last 
version of the notice, which was named the Family Care and Medical 
Leave (CFRA Leave) and Pregnancy Disability notice. 

Any required DFEH posters must be conspicuously displayed where they 
can be easily seen and read by all employees and job applicants, and the text must be large and 
legible enough to be easily read when posted. If 10 percent or more of a company’s workforce 
speaks a language other than English, the posters must also be displayed in that language (or 
languages).  

EDD Paid Family Leave and Disability Insurance Pamphlets 

The Employment Development Department has also updated two pamphlets which must be 
provided to new employees as well as to employees taking a covered family leave of absence or 
a nonwork-related disability leave:  

1. California Paid Family Leave, and  
2. Disability Insurance Provisions.  

Both of these pamphlets contain a new paragraph discussing program participants’ option to 
receive wage replacement benefits via debit card or check. 

For information regarding other posters, brochures and fact sheets published by the DFEH, 
please visit this page. 

*** 

We encourage you to reach out to a member of our Employment Law Group with any questions 
or concerns. 
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https://www.dfeh.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/32/2017/06/CFRA_PregnancyLeave_English.pdf
https://www.dfeh.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/32/2017/06/CFRA_PregnancyLeave_English.pdf
https://www.edd.ca.gov/pdf_pub_ctr/de2511.pdf
https://www.edd.ca.gov/pdf_pub_ctr/de2515.pdf
https://www.dfeh.ca.gov/resources/posters-and-brochures-and-fact-sheets/
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Disclaimer  

© 2019 Greenberg Glusker Fields Claman & Machtinger LLP. All rights reserved. This Client Alert contains information of a general 
nature that is not intended to be legal advice. Should you wish to rely on the information transmitted, please contact a legal 
professional first. Providing this Client Alert does not create an attorney-client relationship with the recipient. Greenberg Glusker 
Fields Claman & Machtinger LLP (the “Firm”) does not represent or warrant that this Client Alert contains information that is true 
or accurate in all respects or that is the most current or complete information on the subject matter covered. You have received 
this Client Alert because of our belief that you may have an existing business relationship with the Firm or have indicated a desire 
to receive such communications. This bulletin may constitute attorney advertising. Prior results do not guarantee a similar 
outcome. 


